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I am strongly opposed to HB 4079.  I believe this bill, if passed, will encourage even 

more homeless people to migrate to Oregon. It will be particularly detrimental to 

resort cities such as Seaside and others on the coast. It is difficult enough servicing 

tourists needs when there are not enough people staffing the service industry and 

then Adding more homeless people to the population may be the final straw in 

keeping tourists from visiting and supporting our vacation destinations. 


